
 

 

 

 

 

 

APPROVED OUTFITTERS FOR 
WOODPECKER HALL ACADEMY 

 
Dear Parent,                                                                                                 
   
We would like to introduce ourselves as approved suppliers of the uniform your child will need at Woodpecker 
Hall Academy.  
Lyons have been supplying uniforms for many years and we understand the difficulties there may be in 
clothing your children. We can make the whole procedure as smooth and problem free as possible. Our Staff 
have many years of experience in fitting children of all shapes and sizes and will spend time with you to 
ensure that your child is correctly dressed. 
 
All the items that you will need can be purchased instore and online at www.uniform4kids.com.  
 
Please note due to the current situation we request that you book an appointment to purchase your uniform. 
You can book this online or over the telephone. 
 
We provide the following services for your benefit:- 
 
• Mail Order Service 
• Online Mail Order at www.uniform4kids.com 
• Full range of sizes in stock throughout the year 
• All major Credit and Debit Cards accepted 
• OPEN MONDAY TO SATURDAY 9.00 – 5.30 SPECIAL OPENING DAYS IN AUGUST- 
SUNDAY 15th/22nd/29th AUGUST, BANK HOLIDAY MONDAY 30th AUGUST & SUNDAY 5th 
SEPTEMBER 10.00AM – 3.00PM 
  
 
 
We look forward to meeting you, 
 
 
The team from Lyons 
 


